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UWM Safe Alert: This morning the UW-Milwaukee Police Department has learned from
neighboring jurisdictions of two similar incidents that occurred in the area on the evening
(approx. 10pm) of October 20th, 2020 involving a red or maroon crossover type vehicle,
possibly a Pontiac Torrent. One incident occurred just south of campus in the 2900 Block of
Frederick Avenue and the other occurred in the 4200 of Olsen Avenue in the Village of
Shorewood. Both incidents involved victims that were approached by a subject armed with a
handgun. In both incidents, the victims were hit over the head with the gun. The suspects in
both incidents were male wearing a white or light color mask.

The UWM Police Department would like to remind everyone to remain aware of your
surroundings and report suspicious behavior to police. The UWM Police Department non-
emergency line, 414-229-4627, is answered 24 hours a day. Students, staff and faculty are
encouraged to utilize the RAVE Guardian safety app. The details of the app can be located
here: https://uwm.edu/police/services/rave-guardian/
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